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________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Friday, May 8, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Marysville Parents, 
 
Please take a moment to review the following communication. 
 
Food Distribution 
The District remains committed to providing “grab-and-go” meals to students age 18 and under.  Grab-and-go meals will 
include both breakfast and lunch items for the week (Monday thru Friday).  So that the food service department can 
anticipate the number of meals to prepare, please fill out the following survey https://forms.gle/e1L5cKv3eVT28V959.  All 
meals will be made available for pickup in the bus loop behind Marysville High School from 11:00 AM thru 1:00 PM on the 
following dates: 
 

• Wednesday, May 13, 2020 

• Wednesday, May 20, 2020 

• Wednesday, May 27, 2020 
 
Device Repairs 
If your child(ren)’s MPS issued Chromebook or iPad device needs repair, you may drop it off at your child(ren)’s school 
office on Mondays from 9:00-11:00 AM.  Due to current pandemic safety protocols, it will take 11 days for the device(s) to 
be repaired and returned.  In the meantime, a “loaner” device may be issued (if any are available). 
 
Questions, Comments, or Concerns 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to contact your child(ren)’s teacher(s) or building 
principal(s); we will do our best to respond within 24-hours. 
 
Class of 2020 Update 
Yesterday, Gov. Whitmer signed an executive order to extend the state’s “Stay Home, Stay Safe” order through May 28, 
2020.  Because of this, senior commencements, prom, and the all-night party are still on hold.  Nonetheless, Marysville 
High School (MHS) is tentatively planning to have a “Senior Distribution Day” on Wednesday, May 20, 2020.  On this day, 
seniors and/or their parent(s) will be provided an opportunity to drive up to the high school’s main entrance (front loop) at 
an assigned time and pick up all graduation items (e.g., senior yearbooks, t-shirts, announcements, caps/gowns, honor 
cords, Top 25 medals, etc.); more information about this process will be forthcoming. 
 
Lastly, MHS is looking at early June to collect senior Chromebooks, textbooks, and to hold a locker clean out.  Even so, 
the District needs to ensure that this is permissible; assigned days and time slots will be organized soon and 
communicated to all families. 
 
Thank you for your patience and for hanging in there with us.  Together, we’ll navigate through this time of uncertainty as 
we learn more information and can make more solid plans. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Shawn K. Wightman, Ed.D. 
SUPERINTENDENT 
Marysville Public Schools 

https://forms.gle/e1L5cKv3eVT28V959

